CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM
Office of Parking and Intergovernmental Affairs

DATE: February 12, 2014 FILE NO.: P&IA 14-02
TO: Mayor and City Commissioners

FROM: Lorie Mertens-Black, Director ( @ ){9
Office of Parking & Intergovernmental Affairs
Liaison to Green Team Advisory Committee

SUBJECT: Green Team Recommendation — Section 151.158(A) Waiver of
Green Building Certification

Issue:
Green Team recommendation on Green Building Ordinance waiver request
from Nautilus Apartments.

Explanation:

On January 14, 2014, the Green Team heard a presentation by
Stephen Tilbrook and Brian Sudduth representing Nautilus
Apartments explaining their request for a waiver of the certification
requirement as per section 151.158(A). After a lengthy discussion, the
Committee unanimously voted to:

¢ Recommend approval of the waiver with the condition
that the applicant file an application to an acceptable
certifying agency prior to issuance of a building permit
and continues the process until determination of the
designation.

Recommendation:
For your information.

c: City Manager
Director of Department of Planning & Development Services
Director of Department of Community & Economic Development



